1 You forwarded this message on 8/3/2012 11:29 AM.		
From:	Tsirimiagos, Jim [Jim.Tsirimiagos@railcorp.nsw.gov.au]	Sent: Tue 7/31/2012 5:45 Pl
To: Ce:	Leone Mcentee	
Subject:	RE: St George Hospital Emergency Department (ED)	
Attachments:	Act of Goolge Mospital Emergency Department (ED)	
Leone,		<u>View As Web Pag</u>
·	d development is some distance from the rail corridor we have no issues.	
as the propose	d development is some distance from the rail cofficient we have no issues.	
Regards		
Jim Tsirimia	209	
_	nd Use & Planning	
RailCorp Pro	pperty	
8922 1987		
<u> </u>		
	Mcentee [mailto:Leone.Mcentee@hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au]	
To: Tsirimiago		
Subject: St G	eorge Hospital Emergency Department (ED)	
Dear Jim,		
•	There excelled a death of the d	
	, I have attached a site plan identifying the location of the new ED within the clocation in a broader context. I have also spoken to Angela Mallock from T	
The new FD	will replace the existing facility located on Kensington and will be slightly ex	vnanded in capacity. It is a part
	and part 2 storey facility. Here is the link to additional information from DC	
http://majorp	rojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/development-categories/healthpublic-ser	rvice/hospitals/?
action=view	job&job_id=5029	,
Please let me	know if you need anything else. I look forward to hearing from you soon.	
Cheers		

Leone McEntee

Planning Advisor | Health Infrastructure

Level 8,77 Pacific Highway, North Sydney NSW 2060 | PO Box 1060, North Sydney NSW 2059 Tel. 02 9978 5420 | Fax. 02 8904 1377 | Mob. 0410 432 505 | leone.mcentee@hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au www.hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au



Disclaimer: This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Health Infrastructure. This email has been scanned for Health Infrastructure by the MessageLabs Email Security System. Emails and attachments are regularly monitored to ensure compliance with NSW Health's Electronic Messaging Policy.